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Dear all, 
  
Admissions Policy, September 2023 entry – Public Consultation 
 
The admission authority for all schools and academies are required to review 
their admission arrangements and the admission authority must consult on 
proposed changes to the admission arrangements. The admission authority 
for Cuddington and Dinton CE Primary School is its Governing Body. 
  
The Governing Body wish to consult on proposed amendments to the 
School’s admissions policy which would take effect from the beginning of the 
academic year in 2023.  
  
In summary the proposed changes are as follows:  

- The over-subscription criteria now has 7 criterion rather than 8.  
  
The consultation period for this policy will run from 6th December 2021 to 
17th January 2022.  
  

The Governing Body welcomes any comments on the updated policy. Please 
send your comments to the school office at office@cds.school making clear 
that they are for the attention of the Chair of Governors. 
  
To view the proposed policy please go to the Admissions page on the school 
website: https://www.cuddingtonanddintonschool.co.uk  
  
Kind regards, 
  
Giles Ecott 
Chair of Governors 
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